HPAT Resignation

Patrick Serio submitted a letter of resignation from Hadley Public Access Television Committee.	Please
take a vote.	

58 Breckenridge Road Hadley, MA 01035 June 5, 2015 RECEIVED
JUN 0 8 2015

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Dear Select Board Members,

I am writing to submit my resignation from the Hadley Public Access Television Advisory Committee effective immediately. The demands of my job have made it impossible for me to put in the amount of time necessary to be an effective committee member. Thank you for granting me the privilege of serving on this committee.

Very truly yours,

Patrick Serio